
 
 
 
 
 

November 04, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tulsi Gabbard 
House of Representatives 
1433 Longworth House Office Building  
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Fax: (202) 225-4987 
  
Dear Congresswoman Gabbard: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the “Survey our Military 
Impacted Schools Act” (H.R.4917).  The bill directs the Department of Defense (DoD) to 
evaluate the needs of elementary and secondary schools that serve children of service members 
and federal government employees. In order to best serve the students of these schools the DoD 
first must know what the schools need.  

          The Association appreciates your dedication to active duty issues. The FRA point of 
contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski 

National Executive Director 
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